Utah Gas Corp
Pipeline Leak
7/6/2024
9:30am

Introduction

The pipeline leak was reported by the landowner at 886 County Road 101 at approximately 9:30am on
7/6/2024. The leak consisted of produced water/oil mixture, and daylighted from the subsurface. UGC
field personnel responded to the spill and contacted local hydrovac company Badger Daylighting, to
remove the spill from the surface. The producing well associated with this leak is the Hill 9-31 (API# 05-
103-08021 Facility ID# 230359), which was shut-in immediately following leak notification from the
landowner. The leak occurred on the gathering line between the well head and associated tank facility
at approximately LAT/LONG: 40.096434/-108.772215. Approximately 1-2 barrels of fluid daylighted from
the subsurface.

Background

The soil type in the affected area can be classified as silty clay loam with restrictive features greater than
80 inches. There are four water wells within a 0.50 mile radius of the release, groundwater is found
between 10-15 foot in these surrounding water wells. Groundwater at the location of the release is
anticipated to be within 10 feet of the surface. The release is located within 650ft of the White River,
and is within high priority habitat. The affected pipeline is approximately 5ft 7in below the ground
surface.

Spill/Release Photos
The following photos were taken at 9:45am on 7/6/2024 by the UGC personnel that responded to the
spill/release.
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